
 Dear Families, 

 We are happy that you have joined the Carnell family. Hopefully, your time so far 

has been successful and comfortable.  Everyone here is working to make this the most 

wonderful year yet at Carnell.  

 How have things been going for you here? Do you have questions or concerns? We 

will give ideas and distribute materials to show you how to help your child at home with 

Reading. Also, we hope to address your questions and provide neighborhood resources to 

enhance your experience living in this neighborhood. 

Remember, it is a FAMILY event so please bring your children with you. Snacks will 

be served. 

Date: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 

Time: 3:30 to 5:00 PM 

Location: Little School House Multipurpose Room 

 

As a team and a school we look forward to seeing you on this exciting evening of 

sharing and community. 

       Sincerely, 

       The Second Grade Team 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

(Please cut & return the bottom portion) 

Please respond no later than Tuesday, March 31, 2015. 

 

Student(s) ____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Room(s) ______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Contact Phone Number _____________________________________________________________________________ 

Contact email ________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

_____Sorry, we are unable to attend. 

 

_____ YES, we are able to attend. # Attending __________ 

Laura H. Carnell Elementary School 
New Family Night 


